Irapuato Guanajuato, August 12th, 2021

United Nations Global Compact

At RSM Consultores S.A. de C.V. we are happy to be part of the United Nations Global Compact,
which is why it is in our interest to prepare and publish our COP (Communiqué on Progress) which
includes our permanent and continuous support to the Global Compact, a description of practical
actions in relation to the ten principles of the Global Compact and the measurement of our current
results.

This year, due to the situation we are facing because of the COVID-19 pandemic, we have had to
restructure RSM's projects and operations. It is for this reason that RSM Consultores S.A. de C.V.
hereby requests an extension of the deadline to comply with the publication of our COP, which
describes our company's efforts and progress in the implementation of the Global Compact
principles.

Our COP report would be published on the Global Compact website no later than November 18 of
this year.

Thank you for your attention to this letter.

Yours sincerely,
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JESUS ROBERTO SANCHEZ MENDIOLA
CEO

RSM Consultores S.A. de C.V.,
rsanchez@rsmconsultores.com.mx
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